
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           01 November 2017 18:24
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Gillian Mcquillan
 
Name: Gillian
Surname: Mcquillan

 
 
Message:
Its disgrace that drogheda wasn't included in the national planning frame work considering  we are hosting
the fleadh ceoil in 2018 we have a huge tourist potential and are the largest town in Ireland
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